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Current User Readiness Plan

we are here

User Readiness Testing 2 
progressing, registration and 
participation numbers are low 
but increasing.

Go-Live

Gemini access will be lost if 
external users have not 
implemented their local 
configuration changes required.

1 week 
remaining, post 
12/04/13 access 
available by 
request only.



Key Messages

• User Readiness Testing 2 has started, all  organisations must register your plans 

for URT 2 participation by emailing GRPcommunications@xoserve.com.

• Organisations that have not completed implementation and testing will lose 

access to the Gemini System after the cut over on Sunday, 9 June 2013.

• Contingency arrangements need to be organised and implemented by each 
organisation that has not completed the testing of their changes. 

• In the event that you need assistance with the required GRP changes or have 

any questions then please contact the GRP Project Team via: 

GRPcommunications@xoserve.com or 0121 623 2829 / 0121 623 2633



Thank You


